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Works notice: Wednesday 12 June 2024
Northern arrival canopy removal

From Wednesday 12 June 2024 for approximately two weeks, a mobile crane will be set up in
the established construction site outside the future northern entrance on Johns Hopkins Drive.

The mobile crane will be used to disassemble the
glass canopy located outside the former Women and
Babies entrance. The Kerry Packer Education Centre
emergency egress will be maintained and all works
will occur within the established site.

These works are part of the construction of

the future northern entrance which will have a
reimagined cultural garden, places to sit and
unwind, and will include a patient drop-off zone.

Road widening works have commenced on Johns
Hopkins Drive to enhance pedestrian safety and
vehicle movements.
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More information

Key impacts

+  Mobile crane set up in established site
outside future northern entrance

Glass canopy removal
KPEC emergency egress maintained

+ Increase of construction activity
in this area

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest priority.
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team via email
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.

Thank you for your patience while we complete these important works.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901
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